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NO SCHOOL 
There will be no school for students on Friday, May, 20

th
 or Monday, May 23

rd
. 

We wish all KAHS students and their families a relaxing and enjoyable time off for these days. 

There will be a Mini Post-Secondary Fair on Thursday, May 5th from 1-3pm.  

Medicine Hat College, Lethbridge College, University of Lethbridge, and St. 

Mary’s University will be in attendance.  

Students will be called by Grade to attend the Fair.   

YEARBOOK DEADLINE 
There is one last chance to order a 2021/2022 KAHS 

YEARBOOK.  The absolute last day to order is Thursday, 
May 12th through SchoolCash Online. 

 

The Kate Andrews Fire and Emergency Services 
Academy will be hosting an information session for 

interested students and their parents on  
May 10th @ 7:30pm in the KA Library 

 

GRADS 
Please check the KAHS Graduation 2022 Google 

Classroom and your school email regularly.  ALL 

information will also be posted on the Grad 2022 

tab of our website for parents.   

All School Fees must be paid in full in order 

to participate in the Grad Ceremony.  

KAHS GRAD 2022 
WILL BE HELD    
ON TUESDAY,  

JUNE 28th. 
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